ANNOUNCEMENT	DAYS
Attention Video Game Club! Smash Brothers again huh? It's what we do. Meet in Mrs. Wible's room at 2:20 PM this Friday. Remember, the upcoming meetings will serve as practice for the doubles tournament as well as for the tournament itself. See you there!	2/23
Attention artists and designers! The Writing Center Logo Contest deadline has been extended to March 16th. See Ms. Harrington in G20 for information about how to submit an entry. The winner will have their logo featured in the writing center and will receive a Chipotle gift card. Good luck!	2/28
Attention Pen Ohio Members! We are continuing to meet on Thursdays after school in G20. See you there!	2/22 and 3/1
Attention artists and designers! The Writing Center Logo Contest deadline has been extended to March 16th. See Ms. Harrington in G20 for information about how to submit an entry. The winner will have their logo featured in the writing center and will receive a Chipotle gift card. Good luck!	2/28
Attention Book Club Members! We will be meeting to discuss "Simon vs the Homo Sapiens Agenda" by Becky Albertalli on Tuesday, February 27th in the media center after school. See you there!	2/27
The Power School scheduling window will be open February 26th at 7:30am through March 5th at 7am. Counselors will be available in the library during periods 7-12 during the week of February 26th to help students with scheduling questions. Please stop in for help. The deadline for all course adjustments is June 7, 2018.	3/2
OFHS will be offering ASVAB testing on Friday, March 9th at 7:30 AM in the media center. Juniors and seniors planning to enlist in the military should take this test. Students can sign up with Mrs. Smith in the Guidance Office. Spaces are limited.	2/23
Military Information Night will be held on Wednesday, February 28th from 7:00 - 8:30 PM in the media center. Representatives from the Air Force, Army, Army National Guard, Coast Guard, Marines, Navy will be in attendance to answer all your questions about enlistment, ROTC college scholarships. A representative from Congressman Jim Renacci's office will be in attendance to provide information on the application process for the US Service Academies.	2/23